
 
WILLIS A. SUTTON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Gail Johnson, EdS 
Principal 

Sixth-Grade Campus 4360 Powers Ferry Road | Atlanta, GA 30327 | (404) 802-5650 
Seventh- & Eighth- Grade Campus 2875 Northside Drive | Atlanta, GA 30305 | (404) 802-5600 

 
February 16, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Today was a great day for Sutton Middle School. Despite a few hiccups, including a two-hour 
delay, overall things were incredibly successful. We are experiencing some issues with our 
internet connectivity and we are working with technology services to address those concerns. In 
addition, some face-to-face students experienced issues logging in from the school. Again, we 
are working to address each issue and hope to have everything running smoothly by Friday for 
our face-to-face and virtual students. 
 
I want to thank all of our staff and parents who have worked together to prepare our students for 
this transition today. We do know that we will have concerns arise, but I can promise you that we 
are ready to address them. 
 
Our busses ran very late this afternoon and some students likely arrived home later than 
anticipated. I have been in communication with the Director of Transportation and he is working 
to remedy this for us. It is my hope that by Thursday students who ride the bus are home sooner 
in the afternoon. Please take the time to download the transportation app so that you may track 
your child’s bus location in real time. 
 
Once again, thank you for your ongoing support of Sutton Middle School and our return to 
learning. Please continue to reinforce with your student, whether remaining virtual or face-to-
face, the importance of daily attendance for each class. Posted on our web site is the new 
Wednesday tutoring schedule. I encourage you to have your students attend tutoring. 
 
I look forward to the remainder of the week going as smooth as today. Remember Wednesdays 
are asynchronous at home learning for all students! Please thank your child on behalf of me and 
the entire Sutton staff, for an amazing day today. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Johnson 
Gail Johnson, EdS 
Principal 
 
 
 


